THOMSON PARK TREESUPDATE

The Area Parks Officer updated the Board on the consultation process being
undertaken regarding the proposed removal of pine and macrocarpa trees in
Thomson Park. The Board decided to request that a report be presented to its
27 March 2000 meeting.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


